
THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA 

DEPARTMENT OF 
ANTHROPOLOGY AND SOCIOLOGY 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree, 
Route 1, 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341. 

Dear Don: 

WINNIPEG, CANADA 

March 13, 1967 

I was pleased to get your March 7th letter and to learn 
of your recent trips to Arizona and California. 

I think it was last week that I wrote to Earl Swanson 
saying that Bob Bell could probably provide you with plastic casts 
of the El Inga points. I am enclosing a copy of the paper given 
in Argentina and am sorry for the deiay. I thought I had sent it 
to you last fall. I am also enclosing a couple of things that may 
be of interest. 

Do let me know if you are going to be in Ann Arbor and 
I will bring along materials. 

WJMO/cj 
Enclosures 

Sincerely yours, 

William J. Mayer-Oakes, 
Professor and Head. 


